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Mr. Justice Brandeis 
Washington, D. C. 
 
Dear Mr. Justice: 
 
 Thank you for your note and the copy of your dissenting opinion in the Ice case, which 
seems to me a brilliant piece of economic philosophy.  I had seen the last section of it in the New 
Republic, but had not previously read the entire opinion.  It has been a real pleasure to do so.  I 
am especially interested, of course, in the liberal citation and effective use of non-legal as well as 
more purely legal authorities which are so characteristic of your distinguished contributions to 
the development of jurisprudence. 
 
 My old friend, Julian Mack, whom I saw recently, suggested that on one of my rather 
frequent trips to Washington I call on you.  I should indeed be delighted to do so, if I may, on 
some occasion when you are not too occupied. 
 
    Cordially yours, 
 
 
    Ralph C. Epstein 


